
Arlington Township 

Regular Meeting Minutes 

March 20, 2013 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Jacque Phillippe.  Board 

members present were Pitts, Pugsley, Bregger, and DeLeo. 

 

The minutes of the February 20, 2013 were read.  Motion by Pitts supported by DeLeo to 

approve the minutes.  Motion Carried. 

 

Police Report--  There were (35) calls in the township 

 

Fire Report--  There were (48) calls with (6) in the township.  A circus is coming to town 

the weekend before school starts in the fall.  The ABB Annual Meeting will be held on 3-

27-2013 at 7:00 p.m.  A Hand’s only CPR training class will be held on 3-28-2013 at 

6:00 p.m.  A donation for $2000.00 has been received for new CPR mannequins . 

 

Supervisor’s Report--  The Board of Review went well.  The website quote received from 

Hindsite Interactive was for 450.00 to 675.00 dollars with 10 to 22 dollars to manage the 

site monthly.  Jacque will be meeting with another contractor soon.  Motion by DeLeo 

supported by Pugsley to pay up to $200.00 to hire a website contractor.  Motion Carried. 

 

Clerk Report--  The County Clerk conducted a post election audit of the township’s 

November election documents.  We passed with flying colors.  There will be a Lawrence 

School Election in May. 

 

Planning Commission Report--  The commission will meet April 3, 2013 to review 

special use permits, conduct a hearing on the new zoning book, and discuss the Ridgeway 

Market project. 

 

Hospital Report --  (2) new PA physicians will be working in Urgent Care opening in 

May.  Hours will be ll am to 9 pm 7 days a week.   

Commissioner’s Report--  there is a new County Website.  We should contact Ted Thar 

to receive the password. 

Treasurer’s Report--  Phil presented a proposed 2012-2014 budget in the amount of 

$209,250.00.  Also a road budget of $148,656.00 was proposed.  Motion by Pitts 

supported by DeLeo to adopt these budgets.  Motion carried by a unanimous roll-call 

vote.  Motion by DeLeo supported by Bregger to pay the bills.  Motion Carried  Motion 

by Pitts supported by Bregger to pay up to $220.00 in early April if necessary.  Motion 

Carried. 

New Business--  Motion by DeLeo supported by Bregger to use SW Michigan Dust 

control this year for road salting.  Motion carried. 
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Ethan Pulka, a spokes person for Bangor Parks and Recreation, was present and spoke to 

the Board about various projects for the coming year such as a Farmers Markjet.  A 

Board with 8 people will direct this group. 

 

Dump receiving days were set for the second Saturday in May and September.  Township 

Board meetings will continue to be on the 3
rd

 Wednesday of each month.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

Minutes taken by William Pugsley, clerk 

 

 


